

## MICHIGAN FREEDOM ACADEMY

June 20, 2008

Mr. Jim DeVoss 2027 Edgewood, SE Grand Rapids, MI 49546

Dear Mr. DeVoss:

On behalf of Major General Thomas G. Cutler, Chairman of the Michigan Freedom Foundation, I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for taking time from your busy schedule to address the delegates at Michigan Freedom Academy '08. As a token of our appreciation, we will be forwarding a copy of our 2008 Academy Yearbook when we receive it from the publisher within the next month.

Your sharing with the delegates your perspectives of America's freedom as it relates to your personal experiences gave them a deeper insight, understanding, and appreciation of the fundamental freedoms all Americans enjoy along with the obligations and responsibilities inherent in our democratic society.

You may take pride in the fact your support to this most worthwhile leadership program has "added value to America" and was an integral part of the successful adventure for those students.

Scott A. STOKES, Li Col, MI ANG Executive Director

How one Jamy the support

How of the first of the factor of th